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DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF AUDITED RESULTS OF THE GROUP

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31ST DECEMBER 2000 AND DESPATCH OF

2000 ANNUAL REPORT

The Company wishes to inform shareholders of the Company that the board meeting of the Company to approve the Audited Results of the Group scheduled to be held on 27th April, 2001 will be postponed to a future date not later than 10th May, 2001. The Company acknowledges that the delay in publication of the Audited Results constitutes a breach of the Listing Agreement. The Stock Exchange has reserved its right to take further action against the Company and/or its directors.

The board of directors (the "Directors") of Corasia Group Limited (the "Company", and together with its subsidiaries, the "Group") announces that the meeting of the Directors to be held on 27th April, 2001 to approve the announcement of final results of the Group for the year ended 31st December, 2000 (the "Audited Results") will be postponed to a future date not later than 10th May, 2001. Publication of the Audited Results will be taken place immediately after the aforesaid meeting. The relevant annual report shall be sent to shareholders of the Company not later than 24th May, 2001.

Pursuant to Appendix 7B paragraph 11(3)(i)(c) of the Listing Agreement, unaudited financial results for the year ended 31st December, 2000 shall be announced not later than 4th May, 2001. The Directors acknowledge that the delay in the release of the Group's unaudited results for the year ended 31st December, 2000 constitutes a breach of paragraph 11(3)(i)(c) of Appendix 7B of the Listing Agreement.

The auditors of the Group have indicated to the Group that they will require more time to conduct further review of the Group's financial statements and the relevant documentation. The Company is now collating the relevant supporting document for its auditor's review. As such, management of the Group, having discussed with its auditors, consider that a further two weeks are needed to let the auditors to finalize their work. Such delay constituted a breach of the requirement of Appendix 7B paragraphs 8(1) and 11(1) of the Listing Agreement. The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the "Stock Exchange") has reserved its right to take further action against the Company and/or its Directors.

The above delay will not constitute a breach of the Company's Memorandum and Articles of Association and the applicable laws of Bermuda.

All the Directors have confirmed that they have not dealt in any shares of the Company since 27th March, 2001 and have undertaken to the Stock Exchange that they will not deal in any shares of the Company until the Audited Results are announced.

By Order of the Board

Corasia Group Limited

Kwok Man Yu

Chairman

Hong Kong, 26th April, 2001

* for identification only

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the Hong Kong iMail.

*











1
Page 1 of 1
Corasia Group – Delay in Publication

26th April, 2001

